NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Newark City Council will hold a public hearing at
7:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 16, 2020 in the Multipurpose Room at City Hall, 209 Hudson
St, Newark regarding the voluntary annexation request from Matthew and Beth Ann White
for the property:

Lot 14, Block 27, Newark Beach Estates, Wise County, Texas.
Interested citizens will have an opportunity to be heard on this matter. If you have any

guestions regarding these, please contact City Secretary Jeanine Inman at (817) 489-
2201, City of Newark, PO Box 156, 209 Hudson St, Newark, TX 76071



